CDSS Practice Enhancement Program (PEP) Update
The PEP initiative of quality assurance accountability for registrants and facilities has been stagnant for at least six years.  It has been a topic of discussion and renewal for each of those six years with failed attempts to reactivate the program for numerous reasons.  In recent years the responsibility had been appointed from a committee to the Registrar.
As Registrar in an acting and interim capacity, I determined that to attempt to restart the program with the possibility of another transition of the Registrar position to someone else with a differing approach to the program would be a poor decision, especially with a priority of other matters – the regulatory bylaws, complaint process amendments (DDA Bill 120), registration and licensing (criminal record check and jurisprudence and ethics exam).
However, with updates to the application forms for registration, licensure, and licensure renewal, as well as the development of application forms for possible permits, the requirements set out in these application forms indirectly highlight the accountability, responsibility, and self reflection similar to a PEP program – a light version.
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